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Dear Sy:raun, 

~f. 3lnmts 
J\rmtninn CO:~urt4 
834 PEPPER AVENUE 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23226 

PHONE 282-3818 

December 26, 1977 

Enclosed you will find a check for 100.00. 

This is Dr. and Mrs. Philip Guzelian's 
contribution towards the 1977 Stewardship 
Prop.::ram. 

Accept my and Yeterz~in's warmest Christmas 
and New Year's Greetin~s and best wishes. 
May 1978 be a blessed one for you with health 
and-happiness. 

:i~~J. 
~~rsen Barsamian 


